
 

 Passing of PSA shop steward: Ms Selloane Frangelinah 

Radebe 
 

It is with deep sadness that the PSA informs members 

in the Free State of the passing of Ms Selloane 

Frangelinah Radebe, a dedicated PSA shop steward 

serving at the Free State Department of Education. 

 

Ms Radebe was a committed and passionate 

advocate for workers’ rights, and her contribution to 

the Union and the Department will be dearly missed. 

 

Members are invited to attend the memorial service, 

that will be held as follows: 

 

• Venue: Roseview Primary School 

• Date: Thursday, 26 June 2025 

• Time: 12:00 

 

The Funeral Service is scheduled as follows: 

 

• Venue: NG Kerk in Afrika, Batho Location, Bloemfontein 

• Date: Saturday, 28 June 2025 

• Time: 08:00 

 

For any enquiries, please contact Ms Monica Mafole at 051 404 1970. 

 

Let us come together to honour Ms Radebe’s memory and support her family during this time of loss. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: FREE STATE 

24-06-2025 

 


